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Executive Committee 

The NZARRA executive team is now back to full strength. The new Secretary is Haley Small from Upper 
Hutt United club. All correspondence will now go to: 

The Secretary, NZARRA 
87 Clouston Park Road, Upper Hutt, 5018   
secretary@rocknroll.org.nz 

 
Senior Nationals 24–26 October 2014, Invercargill R’n’R Club, at Stadium Southland in Invercargill 
 

Official draw and programme  
Now available online at www.rocknroll.org.nz  

 Please check the draw to ensure the spelling of names is correct 
 The venue opens at 6.30pm Friday, 9am Saturday and 10.30am Sunday  
 The Judges workshop will be held from 3 to 5pm on Friday, followed by the official judges meeting 

at 5pm 
 The team managers meeting is at 8pm on Friday. Please email your club’s team manager name 

and contact details to brendaneill@xtra.co.nz by 6 October. 
 
Medal sponsors—sections still available 

There are still sections available where medals can be sponsored. Forms are available on the Association 
website, or email secretary@rocknroll.org.nz for more information. 
 
National dress code 
Please make sure all your dancers and coaches are aware of the Dress Code, which applies to all sections 
except Novelty and will be strictly adhered to—no exceptions.  Refer to Section 2 of the Rule Book for 
details of the Dress Code. 
 
Club banners  

The address to send the club banner to is C/-ILT Stadium Southland 16 Surrey Park Rd Invercargill Attn: 
Rock n Roll Nationals. Please ensure they arrive before 30 September and that they are clearly labeled.  
 
Alcohol 

Please note in Invercargill you cannot purchase alcohol in supermarkets. The closest place to the stadium 
is the East End Bottle Shop on the Cnr of Tay and Bamborough Streets. Alcohol is not allowed to be 
brought into the Stadium. However it can be purchased at the stadium and a bar will be open at night. 
 
Tickets  
There are still tickets available for purchase. The order form is available online at 
http://rocknroll.net.nz/senior-nationals-2014/. Note there will be no refunds of ticket money after 28 
September. 
 
Merchandise 

Check out the catalogue of National’s merchandise available, including cotton tees and polos, shoe 
carriers, badges and much more. 
 

 
Haley Small 
Secretary, NZARRA  
027 335 3155 
haley.small@clear.net.nz  

http://www.rocknroll.org.nz/
mailto:secretary@rocknroll.org.nz
http://www.rocknroll.org.nz/
mailto:brendaneill@xtra.co.nz
mailto:secretary@rocknroll.org.nz
http://rocknroll.net.nz/senior-nationals-2014/
http://rocknroll.net.nz/wp-content/uploads/2013/02/RnR-Merchandise-senior-nationals-2014.pdf

